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RE: Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
Your request ref: IG000156 has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked us: 

1. Following the Grenfell fire, and a recommendation from the Ministry of Housing, Communities and 

Local Government's (formerly the Department for Communities and Local Government) in June 2017 

to implement interim mitigating measures to ensure the safety of residents, pending replacement of 

cladding, how many residential buildings have introduced ‘waking watches’ in your area to ensure 

they meet fire safety standards? 

2. Can you list the buildings?  

3. Can you please specify the type of cladding where appropriate? 
 
Our response: 

1. 22 buildings with interim measures implemented. 

2. We are not permitted to provide details on the buildings. 

3.  10 buildings fitted with ACM cladding and 12 fitted with concrete render. 

 

If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 
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If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by writing to: 

Information Governance and Compliance Officer 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service  
Forest View Business Park  
Llantrisant 
CF72 8LX 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 
Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 
 

There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours Faithfully  
 
 
Information Governance and Compliance 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 
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